


The TEC intends to publish its response to this request on our website with your personal details 
removed.  Consistent with the Act, we are publishing responses in the interests of transparency and 
accountability, and to improve access to official information. 

Yours sincerely 

Tim Fowler 
Chief Executive 
Tertiary Education Commission




